
 
 
 
 
 
16 August 2023                                                                                           
 
Dear Business Owner, 
 

NOTIFICATION OF RECTIFICATION WORKS FOR ROCHESTER ST 
 
Works:   Homebush Village, Pavement Rectification 
Location:  Rochester and Burlington Rd Homebush 2140 
Date:   Monday 28th August to Wednesday 30th August (weather permitting) 
Working Hours:  6pm – 5am 
 

The above rectification works for the pavements at Homebush Village will commence due to the build up of moss 
in between the pavers. Works will include shot blasting to provide an abrasive finish and sealer to provide pavers 
with extra protection. 

These works are required to ensure improved safety for the general public. To facilitate the above works, Council 
has consulted with all business owners to obtain their hours of operation and will endeavour to minimise 
disruption during these hours of operation. 

Works will commence at locations where businesses are closed and then progress to other areas which may still 
be trading. Council requests that no cars park on the road after 6pm to minimise the chance of damage to cars. 

Council apologises for any inconvenience caused whilst works are taking place. If you have any enquiries regarding 
this matter, please contact Council via email at council@strathfield.nsw.gov.au or phone 9748 9999 between the 
hours of 8:30 AM – 4:30 PM Monday to Friday. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Michael McAulay 

 

Project Officer
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